
Avonworth School
District

Security Alarm System
Upgrade and Installation

Project
Sealed bids will be received by
the Avonworth School District
in  the  Administrative  Office
Board  Room,  258  Josephs
Lane,  Pittsburgh,  PA  15237
until Tuesday, May 21, 2024 at
2:00 P.M. Bid documents may
be  obtained  at
www.avonworth.k12.pa.
us  or  by  contacting  the
Director  of  Fiscal
Management  at
jsheridan@avonworth.k1
2.pa.us  .  Avonworth
School  District  reserves
the  right  to  accept  or
reject any or all  proposals
and to make the award in
the  best  interest  of  the
School  District  in
accordance with law.

Cindy Donovan
Board Secretary


